
From:  Kent Beyda <viva@earthlink.net>

Sent time:  03/30/2021 10:54:11 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  The Hollywood Cenntert
 

I trust that construction on The Millennium/Hollywood Center is not going forward? I and many 
other residents of Hollywood object strongly to this project going forward. Please keep me 
apprised of this situation.

Kent Beyda
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